WHBI
‘ - 100 SHIPMAN STREET
NEWARK, N. J.

Mlichell 2-7354

November 22, 1943

Mres Se¢ Re MOrss
R=3 T
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Sir:
_ Thank you for your letter reporting the
reception of W H B I.
Your report checks correctly with the
program at that time.

Very truly yours,
WHBI

NN ?:’du%\

Chief Engineer
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